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Photo release        9 October 2008 
 

Banpu sponsors the GLOBE Project for three consecutive years 
 

3 October 2008: Banpu Public Company Limited by Mrs.Udomlux Olarn, Senior Vice 

President - Corporate Communications and Public Affairs granted a financial support to 

the Institute for the Promotion of Teaching Science and Technology, Thailand’s GLOBE 

coordinator, for organizing “The Season and Biomes Workshop” to be held during 

November 15-18, 2008 at Mae Rim District, Chiang Mai Province. 

 

The workshop is aimed at providing scientists, teachers, and students nationwide the 

opportunities to learn about season and biomes from world class scientists as well as to 

share their experiences and build networking among them. 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Sumana Watthana Banpu Public Company Limited 

Tel. 02-694-6869 


